From: Charles Weathers

To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: Letter of Opposition to HB 3063
Date: Thursday, February 28, 2019 11:05:44 AM

I would like to voice my opposition to HB 3063. Regardless of one's stance on whether or not
vaccinations are safe, I do not believe that anyone should be forced to receive a chemical
substance that they do not want. Nor should parents be forced to inoculate their children.

This infringes on one's constitutional right to liberty of religion. The argument could be made
that God protects from disease and therefore the usage of an immunization is an example of a
lack of faith, which would be displeasing to God. For the State to force an individual to
engage in such an act would be a violation of the 14th amendment.

Thank you for your time
Charles Weathers

1865 Church St Se
Salem, OR 97302
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